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ADM Grant 

We have been awarded a $15,000 grant!!  The money has been received 
by our Finance director.  I will be working with Alison Teegarden and John 
Darnell to figure out the best usage of the funds. 
 
 
 

Monthly Support 
We have seen an uptick in the amount of damage being reported by 
students.  Water damage, cracked screens, power cords etc.  We are 
fortunate enough to have a small supply of loaner devices to cover these 
issues. 
 
 

Security 

In working with Dr. Smith and Schiller, we have upgraded access at GES 
and BHS.  We have added another entry door by the GES library. 
 
We added an AiPhone at BHS.  This allows the front desk to see the visitor 
before allowing them access to the vestibule.  Working great! 
 
 

 
 

 


